Oliver Tolksdorf

———
From: Oliver Tolksdorf
Sent: Thursday, May 3, 2018 8:35 AM
To: ‘armyangel1313@yahoo.com'’
Subject: Septic System Notes
Mrs. Dees,

I visited your site on May 2, 2018 in response to your application for repair. The water level in the tank was slightly
higher than normal but still within the sanitary tee. | probed at least once into each run of the drain line and had excess
water only in the top run leaving the tank. In my opinion | think the area around the tree needs to be exposed and
checked for roots or a broken step down. Based on the age of your system it is very possible that roots have grown into
the drain line and restricted the flow. This work can be done by a licensed septic installer and without a permit. Please
feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Oliver Tolksdorf REHS

Soil Scientist

Interim Environmental Health Supervisor
Harnett County Health Department
910-893-7547



